
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
20 March 2025 
 
 
RE: Pimple Patches  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
We are writing to inform you of a small but important update regarding the Academy’s uniform and 
appearance guidelines. From Monday, 24th March, students will be asked to remove brightly 
coloured pimple patches from their faces. We have noticed that these patches have become 
increasingly popular among students in recent weeks.  
 
We kindly ask that any pimple patches worn by students be clear or neutral in colour, as they should 
remain undetectable when worn. This adjustment ensures that students feel comfortable while 
maintaining our uniform policy. 
 
As always, we appreciate your continued support in helping us maintain a positive and respectful 
environment at The Bourne Academy. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Mrs Franklin 
Assistant Principal Inclusion  
 
 


